
 

 

 

 

     

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

Friday 4th July 2025 

Great Oaks Weekly 

   

 

 

 

   

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

         

      

 

 

 

 

       

   

 

Coming up  

Year 10 Camping night 
– Thursday 10th July 
 
Summer Fayre and 
Parents Evening – 
Thursday 17th July 

Whole school and 
College trip to 
Paultons Park - Friday 
18th July  
 
New class day – 
Monday 21st July 
 
Last day of term - Year 
14 Leavers 
Celebrations and 
attendance fun day – 
Tuesday 22nd July  
 
Summer School – 
28/29/30 July.   4 /5 / 
6 August  
 
 

Its been our Creative Arts week this week with the theme for the week of Imagination. 

There have been lots of performances taking place featuring pupils from all Pathways. 

Pathway 2 took audiences on a musical journey around the world on Tuesday (sadly 

we had to cancel the parent performance of this due to Internet issues), we had 2 

concerts in which some classes, Friday afternoon groups and those having music 

lessons performed to families on Wednesday and Thursday.  On Friday Pathway 1 

watched a special recorded showing of the musical they put on earlier in the year 

(parents will be able to see this on the School Fair evening).  

All classes had opportunity to visit the amazing Year 11 GCSE Art exhibition  this week 

and created imaginative art pieces based on music using a range of materials 

including foam and ice. A mural featuring contributions from all the Pathway 1 classes 

is in the process of being completed – pictures next week.  Thanks to the Arts Team 

for a good week  

 

 

 

 



  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Keeping cool in the hot weather 
(apparently this was part of a science 

experiment) 

 
 
 
 

  
New Classes for September 

 

 
 

 

 

  

  

 

 

 

 
 

   

      

We’re in the final stretch of the summer term—and 
every day in school matters! The last 12 days are a 
golden opportunity for students to reconnect with 
friends, make lasting memories, and get ready for a 
successful start to next year. Being in school helps build 
confidence, friendships, and strong routines. We want 
all our students to be in school so they don't miss out on 
the Summer term fun.  

 

Let’s Make the Last 12 Days 

Count! 

 

 

 

 

 

We will be letting families know about new classes and 

tutor groups for September on Monday 14th July and 

telling pupils the following day. On Monday 21st July they 

will have opportunity to spend a day in their new class. 

 

It’s our sports and activities week next week and we will 

be focussing on the 5 outcomes in the Southampton 

Health high 5 programme, as we have been all year, so 

next week will be  

Mindfulness Monday - Mindfulness activities  

Tasty Tuesday - Healthy eating activities  

Wildlife Wednesday - Nurture / Nature activities  

Thirsty Thursday - Water / hydration activities  

Fitness Friday - Physical activities. 

Pictures and reports next week 

   

      


